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December 7, 2016 

APSO searching for missing Prairieville man 

The Ascension Parish Sheriff's Office is actively searching for 29-year-old Darryl Lee Dean Jr. who was 
reported missing by his family on Tuesday, December 6 from his Prairieville residence.  

He is approximately 5’10 inches, weighing 150 pounds and was last seen wearing blue jean shorts and 
blue shirt. 

No foul play is suspected at this time, however the investigation is ongoing. 

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of Darryl Lee Dean Jr. is urged to contact the Ascension 
Parish Sheriff's Office at 225-621-4636 or by texting 847411 to our anonymous tip line from any cellular 
device or Crime Stoppers at 235-344-STOP (7868). To be eligible for a cash reward, you must contact 
Crime Stoppers immediately. 
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